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Overview by Community 
 
Darboy Sanitary District:   We continue to work with Pizza Ranch and Mac’s to reduce the grease 
entering the sanitary sewer.  We are able to monitor both facilities through a downstream manhole and 
we noted an increase in grease along flow channel the sidewalls, during our April inspection.  We have 
challenged both restaurants to improve upon the best management practices for reducing  grease being 
discharged  with the potential of requiring  more frequent cleaning, should that fail.       
 
A total of 2 reminder letters are required and 4 site visits will be conducted. 
  
Village of Combined Locks:   The Village televised the sanitary sewer in front of Rico’s Family Restaurant 
and identified the lateral from that facility as being almost plugged with grease.  Coupled with the fact 
that little to no grease has been found in their grease trap, we feel that further investigation is 
warranted.  We have been trying to reach Rico and set up an inspection with the Village Building 
Inspector.  So far we have been unsuccessful in getting a call back from Rico.   
 
No reminder letters are required and one site visits is necessary. 
  
Village of Kimberly:   Little Caesars is several months overdue in their trap cleaning and has not 
provided us with any documentation that the cleanings are being conducted.  We will be inviting 
management for the restaurant to the May HOVMSD Commission meeting to explain their lack of 
compliance.    
 
There are 4 reminder letters to 3 site visits will be required.     
  
Village of Little Chute:   The Millstone Bierhuis building will reopen as El Jaripeo early in May.  The El 
Jaripeo on the east side of the Village will remain open.   
 
A total of 3 reminder letters will be sent and 3 site visits are required.  
 
City of Kaukauna:    A catering company is preparing to open in the former Kaukauna Hardware Building.  
We will keep an eye on the facility and introduce them to the FOG Control Program when they open.  In 
driving by Cake Anatomy, we noticed the storefront t was empty.  We will attempt to verify if the store 
has closed or moved.   The Kaukauna Schools identified as being past due will all be cleaned at the end 
of the school year. 
  
A total of 4 reminder letters are required and 2 site visits will be performed.   


